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(CCC) Request for Food Safety Officer's Report 
 
I am writing to request the food safety officer’s report for each of the following 
establishments: 
 
Newnham Croft Primary School 
Newnham Croft Primary School Chedworth Street 
Cambridge 
Cambridgeshire 
CB3 9JF 
 
Response 
 
Report attached to response (Available on request) 
 

 Further queries on this matter should be directed to foi@cambridge.gov.uk 
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